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NORTHWEST PRODUCTION CORPORATION w

ALBUQUERQUE, NEw MEX1co

REPLY TO:
520 SiMMS BUILDING

December 16, 1958 ALBUQUERQUE,NEW MEXICO

0il Conservation Commission H
1000 Rio Brazos Road i
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. E. Ce Arnold Yo

Gentlemen:
Northwest Production Corporation plans to test the Johnston-Shear
26-3, Well #1-3, beginning at 11:00 A.M., Monday, December 22, 1958,

The well is located in the NE/4 of Section 3, T-26-N, R-3-W, Rio
Arriba County, New Mexico,

Very truly yours,

NORTHWEST PRODUCTION .CORPORATION

Ray Phillip;% Manager

Production Operations

RP/nw

cc: Magnolia Petroleum Company
Pacific Northwest Pipeline Corporation
We Re Johnston



